
October 10 – College Park, MD 
 
We pulled early for us and traveled to Cherry Hill RV Park, near Bill and Anne’s home.  It was a 2 ½ hour drive, so we 

were knocking on Bill and Anne’s door in time for lunch.  This RV Park is very large, well maintained with a great walking 

path around it, solid Wi-Fi and about 50% full. 

   

 

https://www.cherryhillpark.com/

